Groupmates
KSPEU
Building "B", audience B-523
Kazan city
Russian Federation 
23.03.2020

Dear groupmates,
An important meeting will be held this week, to which I invite everyone to discuss further plans for the implementation of our project. 
The meeting will be held in the audience of B-523 at 6 pm. The format of the meeting is official, so please take this seriously and responsibly. 
I would be very grateful if you devote a bit of your time to such an event.

If you still have questions, then call 112.
Sincerely yours groupmate,
Mikryukov D.A.



